

Gregory & Associates, PLLC Clients & Visitors

We are monitoring information regarding Covid-19 that is being provided by the Center for Disease Control as well as various local health agencies and officials.

Out of an abundance of caution, we are no longer meeting directly with clients in our office.

Please drop off your tax package or anything else in the box by the reception window. Envelopes and pens are available on the table in our lobby (if needed).

We will be in touch with you once we have had the opportunity to review your information.

We appreciate your understanding and patience as we strive to protect our clients as well as the members of this firm during this uncertain time.

THANK YOU!